
To: Board of Education 
From: Jeff Kenton 
Date: July 14, 2025 
Re: Board Report 
 
 

● Summer School 
o The last day of summer school was June 26th. 
o Thank you to Miss Oxford and Mrs. Sutton for teaching summer school. 

 
● Community Involvement 

○ The Elementary Open House is scheduled for Tuesday, August 11th, from 
6:00 to 6:30.   

○ The Elementary Back to School Carnival is scheduled for Tuesday, August 
11th, from 6:15 to 7:30. 
 

● Professional Development 
○  HEROES Conference on July 18th in Kearney. This opportunity is designed to be 

targeted, professional learning emphasizing the art of literacy coaching while 
building statewide capacity. The focus will be on equipping educators and leaders 
with evidence-based coaching practices aligned with the Science of Reading. 
Participants will walk away with practical strategies for literacy coaching and 
leading with intention, and this training will be used to support the Regional 
Literacy Coaches outlined in state statute. 

○ July 29th, IXL for Administrators 
○ LETRS Volume I Literacy Training (25-26 School Year) 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Jeff Kenton 


